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MEMORANDUM 

To: City of Scottsdale  

From: Jason Burm, PE 

 Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. 

Date: December 9, 2022 

Subject: 94th Street & Bell Road Wash Modification – Revegetation Plan 

REVEGITATION PLAN 

The associated wash modification proposes modification to one wash. When impacted, the wash will 
be restored to match the natural vegetation is variety and density. The open space and washes are 
intended to be dedicated as NAOS where possible, with the exception of headwalls, riprap or other 
erosion protection.  
 


